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Thank you for all your help and support you have given to your       

children’s learning over the last school year. It was fantastic to see so 

many parents at the PTA summer Fayre last Friday evening –

fortunately the weather stayed mostly dry! 

The PTA raised a fantastic £2237.91. Thank you to everyone who took 

part and helped.  

 

At the beginning of the new school year we are going to be sharing our 

new home school agreement with families. This will reflect some of the 

changes that we are making in the way that learning takes place at our 

school. Next year there will be a huge focus on reading and also the 

importance of reading at home. Please look out for this letter early in 

the Autumn term. 

 

Finally I would like to wish everyone a really enjoyable and safe      

summer holiday - fingers crossed for lots of sun and we look forward to 

welcoming pupils back to school on Wednesday 4th September. 

 

Return to School  

on  

Wednesday 4th September 

Attendance 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RB 98.3 

RM 96.9 

1L 95.9 

1/2S 97.2 

2C  95.5 

3/4A 94.5 

3/4H 92.2 

3/4W 95.2 

5BC 88.4 

6T 97.6 

6P 96.4 

Total 94.8 



Thirsk High School Uniform   

End of Year Trophies and Achievements 

Ian Johnson Girl   Heidi Darbyshire 

Ian Johnson Boy   Sam Armstrong 

Performing Arts   Mikey Peacock 

Mike Paxton Music Girl  Ava Calpin 

Mike Paxton Music Boy  Harley Lovell 

 

Sports Awards 

Infant Boys’ Sports   Harry Heslop 

Infant Girls’ Sports   Lol-Grace James 

Lower Boys’ Sports   Matthew Wilkinson /Kash Butcher 

Lower Girls’ Sports   Emma Middleton/Skyla Beales 

Upper Girls’ Sports   Elijah Sukani/Jacob Reeves 

Upper Boys’ Sports   Abbi Callum 

http://www.peresults.co.uk/competitionssports.aspx?iframe=false&postcode=yo71sl
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